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General Assembly Reminder 

 

Our General Assembly is scheduled for the 21st April 2009 

For good order, please call or e-mail to register for the assembly or the lunch. 

  

 

A problem with pollen : 

For information have a look at the following WEBSITE  

http://www.pollens.fr/ risques   

 

UNFCU BOARD 

One of our members – Michael Helke – has informed us of his intention to stand as a candidate for the 
Board of the United Nations Federal Credit Union (UNFCU).  Michael lives in Geneva and seeks, inter 
alia, to assure an enhanced European presence on the UNFCU Board.  You can read more about 
Michael’s candidacy on his website  http://michael.nhelke.com  or contact him via his email address:  
michael.helke@gmail.com   

 

Club de la Plage 

 
 

Please note the opening date : 9 May 2009 at 11 AM. 

You may find a parking in the WTO. 

The caterer,DSR, is proposing a new approach for lunches and dinners. 

Please refer to the WEBSITE for further information. www.clubdelaplage.ch 




